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28 June 2022  
 
Docket No. FAA-2022-0783 
SUBJECT: Letter of Intent for Exemption No. 19148 
 
 
Sir/Madam:  
 
Republic Airways Inc. (“Republic”) hereby intends to exercise the relief in 
FAA Exemption No. 19148, as we implement the requirements for Pilot Record 
Database (PRD) reporting as outlined in 14 CFR 111. 
 
Republic will uphold and act consistently with the conditions and limitations listed in 
Docket No. FAA-2022-0783. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Michael Dee 
Managing Director, Flight Operations (Part 119) 
Republic Airways Inc. 
 
cc: Mr. Kevin Thomas, Principal Operations Inspector (IND FSDO) 


